
PRAYER REQUESTS
•	 Noella Kleis is having major surgery on April 9.
•	 Paul Hurlbut is home recovering from heart valve 

replacement surgery.
•	 Our missionary, Sam Dayanand, is struggling with 

heart issues and an infection in his leg.
•	 Continue to pray for peace in Israel and safety for 

missionaries and others residing there.
•	 Continue to pray for Barb Gibson, Roger Martin, Don 

Strothers, Paul Shenefield, Robert Malone, Suzie Mohler, 
and Kiersten (Blesch) Luttrull.

COMING UP
Today	 9:30am	 Worship service, Nursery, Children’s Church
	 10:30am	 Fellowship		
	 11am	 Sunday school & electives, Nursery
	 5:30pm	 AWANA, Youth, Nursery, Adult Bible studies

4/9	 9:30am	 Sorority of Sisters

4/10	 6pm	 Youth One Night of Worship

4/13	 4pm	 VBS Leader Meeting @ MHBC

4/14	 9:30am	 Worship service, Nursery, Children’s Church
	 10:30am	 Fellowship		
	 11am	 Sunday school & electives, Nursery
	 4:30pm	 Adult Choir
	 5:30pm	 AWANA, Youth, Nursery, Adult Bible studies

ORDER OF SERVICE
APRIL 7, 2024

Worship in Song
	 Our God
Welcome & Prayer
	 Like A River Glorious
	 Christ Be Magnified
	 Yet Not I But Through Christ In Me
Message.......................................................................Pastor Adam
Worship in Song
	 Spirit of the Living God
Announcements
Offering – Receptacles in back of Auditorium and Lobby

MISSIONARY OF THE WEEK
BILL & JUDY FORTNER  - MISSIONS 3:16 
Please pray for safety and ministry opportunities as 
they travel to Romania and India to support and 
encourage students and instructors in the ministries 
there and also as they promote the work to churches 
here at home. 

GR ACE  BU I LDS
Besides the regular weekly and monthly flow of gifts, all of 
which are important to our future, several uniquely special 
things have happened since the new year.
 
In January, the school received a $40,000 gift. In February, 
we were blessed by a $100,000 gift. In March, the school 
and church each received $100,000 checks as partial pay-
ment from the estate of former church members who have 
gone on to be with the Lord.
 
In the time of waiting on FEMA to finalize their commit-
ment of grant money, we are in a positon to evaluate 
ways to advance the project and use more of the funds 
to pay for the building spaces. A potential next step that 
would be most doable would be to finish Phase II (all the 
outdoor projects and infrastructure), a cost of approxi-
mately $2 million.   
 
While a couple of million dollars would not finish current 
buildings, much less start those in Phase III, it is possible 
to complete Phases I & II so that all FEMA money would 
go toward the buildings.
 
If you have not yet given, or you gave some time ago and 
have had time to catch your financial breath, now would 
be a great time to help move us forward on our next step 
toward completion of the future of Grace Ministries!

MISSIONARY VEHICLE NEEDS
Dale & Anabelle Barkubein, our missionaries to Philip-
pines, will be back in the States for about six months 
beginning April 20 and would like to borrow a car. 
Andrew & Mary Ward, our missionaries to Togo, are 
looking to purchase a vehicle when they return to the 
States at the end of June. If you can help with either of 
these needs, please contact the church office.

MISSIONARY FINANCIAL NEED
JONATHAN & NOELLA KLEIS  - ABWE 
We have committed to help the Kleis’ daughter, 
Emma, fly to Italy to assist Noella after she has some 
necessary surgery. Anyone interested in helping de-
fray this expense (approximately $1,200) please do 
so by contributing to the Benevolence fund.

DOMINICAN SURVEY TRIP
Our Hispanic pastor, Yensi Pimentel, is currently in 
the Dominican Republic on a mission trip evaluat-
ing a medical ministry in the city of Santiago. He is 
exploring the possibility of future opportunities for 
Grace to serve alongside the local church and their 
medical clinic. Please pray for him as he ministers to 
the people there and establishes these connections.
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CREATE & PAINT
MAY 10 FROM 6-8 PM
Ladies, join us at Christ United Methodist Church for some fun 
painting together! Invite your co-workers, neighbors, mother, 
daughters, and friends. This is a group class with room for your 
own creativity to shine. Each of you will walk away with your own 
work of art. Sign up in the foyer or call/text Kamilla for reserva-
tions (423-991-9931). All supplies will be provided, and costs are 
to be paid before the event. Ages 5-9 yrs old - $8. Ages 10 and 
up - $12. A coloring table will be available and free for girls 4 
years old and under. Warning: We will be using acrylic paints. 
Bring an old shirt to protect your clothing during the class.

ALASKA TEAM YARD SALE
Looking to do some spring cleaning? The Alaska Team is 
having a yard sale to raise funds for their upcoming trip, 
and they are accepting donated items to sell! If you have 
any clothes, furniture, or any other household items you 
would be willing to part with, you can bring them to church 
or the church office, or contact Steve Gillmore and he can 
pick them up. The yard sale will take place on May 4th from 
8 AM - 3 PM at our 7815 Shallowford Road campus. Come 
out and support our Alaska Team!

YOUTH ONE NIGHT OF WORSHIP
Students in 6-12th grade, join us on April 10th at Morris Hill 
Baptist Foundation for One Night Student Worship. Doors 
open at 5:00 and dinner begins at 5:30 PM. Worship service 
is from 6:10-7:30 PM. 

SHELBYNEXT CHURCH DIRECTORY
You can access our church directory, ShelbyNext, online at our-
grace.shelbynextchms.com, or download the app to your cell 
phone. If you are able to log in, please make sure that your 
information is up to date and upload a photo of yourself and 
your children. If you don’t have the app yet, search for “Shel-
byNext Membership” in your app store. If you need any help, 
contact Laura or Pam via email or phone (423-892-4869).

SPECIAL NEEDS TRAINING/LUNCHEON
We are partnering with Concord Baptist 
Church to host a training on serving children 
with special needs in the church. This will 
take place on Saturday, May 18, at Concord 
Baptist Church. A luncheon will be provided at 1pm and 
training sessions will run from 1:30-4:30. If you currently serve 
alongside our special needs friends or are interested in be-
coming involved in this important ministry, we would encour-
age you to attend on this date. Use the QR code to sign up 
or contact Sandy Gromacki.

This is “Wild Card” week at Grace Academy! Many teach-
ers will be employing a wide variety of unique teaching 
strategies to heighten student engagement and participa-
tion in their learning processes. There will be interactive 
games, dress up days, and many creative applications 
used throughout the next few days, proving once again that 
quality teaching and learning is both profitable and fun!

Please continue to pray for and support the students and 
staff of Grace Academy!



NOTESABOUT GBC

SERMONS & VIDEOS
To view past sermons and 
other videos, visit OurGrace.
Church/Sermons

MISSION
To glorify God by delighting 
in and declaring the person 
and work of Jesus Christ.
Learn how we accomplish 
this at OurGrace.Church/
Mission

CONTACT
www.OurGrace.Church
Info@OurGrace.Church
423.892.4869

STAFF
Read staff bios and find 
contact info at OurGrace.
Church/Staff

GRACE EN ESPAÑOL
Keep up with our Hispanic  
ministry at OurGrace.Church/
Ministries

EVENTS
While some are listed here, 
a complete schedule is at 
OurGrace.Church/Events

GIVE
Donate your offering in the 
collection boxes or at  
OurGrace.Church/Give

GRACE ACADEMY
Learn what’s going on with 
the Golden Eagles and our 
Children’s Center at
GraceChatt.org

MAILING ADDRESS
7815 Shallowford Rd.
Chattanooga, TN 37421

CONNECT
Connection Cards may be found in the lobby 
or at OurGrace.Church/Connect. Use these to:

•	 Provide updated  
contact info

•	 Request info on Jesus 
Christ, the church, or 
academy

•	 Sign up for baptism or 
a new members’ class

•	 Submit prayer requests
•	 Register for the prayer 

chain

GR ACE BAPTIST CAMPUS 
Exterior Rendering at Shallowford Road

ENJOY GOD.
TELL OTHERS.


